








in a business-like fashion rather than to purport to use a fast-track federal eminent 
domain proceeding to seize a line from California which is obviously no longer 
financially feasible for rail use. 

NCRA thanks Mr. Smith for taking our call this morning. In our call, we asked 
for the identity of the persons or entities behind NCRCo. We further indicated we 
would place this letter of record by close of business today if Fletcher & Sippel 
was unwilling or unable to identify the persons or entities behind NCRCo. and the 
claim that NCR Co. had access to of $1.2 billion of financing. Fletcher & Sippel 
has so far not responded, and we are at close of business, Pacific Coast time. 

By my signature below, I hereby certify service of this letter on all parties of 
record in AB 1305X by email attachment on 20 August 2021. 

Ve7r1TI,D;j_�
Ch�6ntkge 
For North Coast Rail Authority 

cc. Elizabeth Coleman, Esq. (for NCRA)
Mitch Stogner (NCRA)
Parties of record
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